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24th February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
In our continued efforts to close our disadvantaged attainment gap we are undertaking a 
poverty proofing audit with the charity Children North East to ensure equal access to all 
areas of school life for our students and their families.  
 
In the growing economic crisis we recognise that finances can be an issue for some of our 
school community. Please could I ask you to take a few minutes to complete the survey 
on the link below to give your views as a parent/ carer on Sandringham school. We hope 
that this will give us an opportunity to address any areas of school related finance that are 
preventing an equal access to our students, removing financial barriers. 
 
The survey can be completed using this link https://children-
ne.org.uk/survey/?uac=004fd804-70f8-4119-85df-953fe0a3f937 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Andrew Cracknell 
Assistant Headteacher 
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